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Friday 1st December 2023
Cake and Savoury Bake Sale @3.15pm

Charity collection on the gate

Parent Raffle - tickets £1 a strip from Naeema,

Hasina and Arshad (our parent governors),

Muna, Susan and the office. Lots of prizes!

All money collected will be sent to the charity Doctors Without Borders 
(Médecins Sans Frontières) who are doing incredible work to treat the 
wounded in the humanitarian crisis unfolding in Gaza.

‘MSF is an independent, impartial and neutral humanitarian organisation. We 
operate based on medical needs alone, going wherever that is greatest.’

Click here to read more about the medical support
that this charity have been giving in Gaza. 

Thank you to everyone in the Woolmore Community
for coming together to help others



Dates for your diary

SCHOOLPING
Please make sure
you have the
SchoolPing app on 
your phone and to 
check it regularly for
the latest news and
messages.
Please come to the 
office if you need 
some help with 
passwords or 
downloading 
messages.

Communication: keeping in touch with parents #Together

Our website: www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Date What is happening
Friday 1st December Charity Day for Gaza – see poster on the front of this newsletter

4th – 8th  December 100% Attendance Week
A spotlight on attendance. If children come to school every day, 
they will receive a small gift to say ‘well done’.

Tuesday 12th December
@9.45am

Christmas Assembly with Y3 (Mulberry, Oak and Olive) and Y5 
(Rowan, Sequoia and Silver birch) – A Christmas Medley
Parents of children in these classes are warmly invited to attend.

Wednesday 13th December Christmas lunch from Debbie and her team – yum!

Thursday 14th December
@9.45am

Christmas Assembly with Early Years (Apple, Cherry, Lemon, Lime, 
Orange) – ‘The Wriggly Nativity’
Parents of children in these classes are warmly invited to attend.

Friday 15th December 
@9.45am 

Christmas Assembly with Year 2 (Juniper, Magnolia and Maple) – 
‘Ralph The Reindeer’
Parents of children in Year 2 are warmly invited to attend.

Tuesday 19th December Christmas parties …. a possible visitor…wear your Christmas jumpers
Food and drink will be provided by us. If your child has allergies, you 
are welcome to supply your own.

Wednesday 20th December Last day of term.
We finish at 2.00pm
Happy holidays!

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 INSET day for staff

Thursday 4th January First day back for children

WEBSITE
We are currently updating our website so 
please bear with us while we do this. There
is still lots of current information on there –
and more to come.
www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk

TWITTER / X
This has been a bit problematic for us this
term, but it looks like we can use it again. 
Please follow us and see what we are up 
to.
We have been on Twitter since 2015 so 
scrolling through the years tells the story of 
Woolmore. We hope you enjoy the 
journey.
https://twitter.com/WoolmoreTweets

TALKING TOGETHER
Communication is at the heart of 
Woolmore as we grow and build 
relationships with parents and carers. 
When we work together as adults it is 
always in the best interests of the
children both now and in the future. 
We are the role models.
Thank you to all the parents who 
recently attended their Learning 
Review with your child’s teacher.
You will see senior leaders in the
playground each day. We also have 
Susan and Muna from the Family 
Services Team. Class teachers are
generally in the playground at the end
of the day. Please talk to us if you have 
a concern, a question or you want to 
tell us something. We will listen and 
have a conversation.

http://www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk/
http://www.woolmore.towerhamlets.sch.uk/
https://twitter.com/WoolmoreTweets

